
General Meeting November 29, 2023   

Board Attendance:   

• Rob Orie   

• Crystal Kohler   

• Aubrianna Bruzzese   

• Alicia Jaquay   

• Brooke Nelson   

• L’Tesha Pettis   

• Paige Ellison 

• Richelle Swenson 

• Riley Orie 

• Jeremy Boehm 

 

General Members   

• Elizabeth Anderson 

• Shawnta Baker 

• Na’Shaya Oden 

• Josh Anderson 

• Melissa Karpy 

• Dani Johnson 

 

Old Business – All open positions are uncontested. Football President – Rob Orie, Vice President of 

Cheer – Paige Ellison, Cheer Fundraising – Shawnta Baker, Cheer Uniform Coordinator – Elizabeth 

Anderson, Football Treasurer – Riley Orie, Football Fundraising – Richelle Swenson, Football 

Concessions – La’Tesha Pettis and Cheer Treasurer – Crystal Kohler. 

Crystal – Cheer Treasury Report $35,967.00.68. Cheer had two ticket sales 223 tickets were sold. There 

is one remaining ticket sale date. Twerp, Termite and Mighty Mite competition teams will receive 

trophies. Sideline Termite and Mighty Mite cheerleaders will receive metals. The DJ still needs to be 

paid. Paige is taking care of trophies and metals.  

The number of banquet tickets required to be sold are 228 for cheer and 172 for football. Cheer has 

sold 223 to date and football has sold 106 to date. Another date will be added for football sales. 

Riley Football Treasury Report – Football has $28,261.50 in its account. All gifts and trophies need to be 

ordered. 2022 taxes have been completed.  



Jeremy- The BCYFL Championship game was held on November 4, 2023, and the All Star Game was held 

on November 18, 2023. The BCYFL has some open positions on the board. The Aliquippa ineligible 

players were permitted to play in the playoffs. The president of Aliquippa is the coach that was 

suspended indefinitely due to rostering ineligible players. It is believed that an appeal is going to come 

from Aliquippa to reinstate the coach. The HYFL board expressed their opinions on which way we would 

vote at the BCYFL meeting. A majority of the board members felt the coach should not be permitted to 

coach again.  

Paige – The trophies are being ordered. Metals for the Termite and Mighty Mite sideline cheerleaders 

will also be ordered. All student coaches will receive banquet tickets free of charge. We have 1 

cheerleader who is not in good standing.  

Football uniforms – The HYFL received a $500 grant from US football. There are 2 Termites that have 

not turned in uniforms. There are 6 Mighty Mites that have not turned in uniforms. All Twerp uniforms 

have been turned in.  

Aubrey – All Kindergarten uniforms need turned in. 

Richelle – No updates.  

Latesha – Concessions have been closed out completely. The cooler was unplugged. 

Brooke – 108 banquet tickets have been sold. Seating charts are being worked on. First year football 

players will receive a bag. All other football players will receive a sweat suit. The quote for the bags has 

been received. Everyone attending the banquet will receive a free parking voucher. The DJ invoice was 

received. The cost of the DJ is $350.00. An itinerary needs to be turned into the DJ 2 weeks prior to the 

banquet.  


